
 

From: Jon Cobb   

Date: Wed, Oct 7, 2015 at 9:32 AM 

Subject: SD-24 Forum 

To: Konni Burton  

 

Senator Burton, 

  

Thank you for calling regarding the forum you have arranged in Bell County for Senate District 24 

candidates.   

As I’m sure you are aware, in a near unanimous vote, the Bell County Republican Executive Committee 

passed a resolution expressing their collective disapproval of people from outside the Central Texas 

region, principally from the Dallas-Fort Worth area, engaging in activities to influence this election.  They 

further stated their expectation is that our State Senator will remain beholden ONLY to the people of 

Senate District 24.  My stated commitment is to serve the people of this district and no one else, 

therefore I am honoring the wishes of the folks from Bell County and will not be attending this forum. 

Respectfully, 

  

Jon Cobb 


